
Dear EYFS Families 

 

Thank you for picking up your child early on Friday. As I mentioned before work will be available for 

pupils on Tapestry from Monday morning. I know a few families have asked about how they can get 

older siblings to school whilst their youngest is isolating. I have taken advice and would ask you to do 

the following: 

Drop off: 

• If at all possible ask a family member (this can be someone from your household as long as 

there is a responsible adult left to look after the YR child) or friend to bring older siblings to 

school. They should arrive at their normal drop off time. 

• You can take your YR child in the car for the school run if absolutely necessary. Older pupils 

in year 5/6 can be dropped off near the entrance and come into the school themselves as 

long as you are happy for them to do this. As you know we have staff on the gates.  

• If neither of the above are possible due to you being on your own and your other children 

being in Y1,2,3,4 you may drive into the car park at 9.05 after drop off, keeping the younger 

sibling in the car and a member of staff will see your older child/ren into school (we 

anticipate that this would be very few families and you MUST let us know via the school 

office email if you will need this provision 

office@georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Pick up: 

• If at all possible please ask a family member or friend to collect – but let us know who this is!  

• If possible & you are happy that they do this, please arrange a point for your year 5 or 6 

pupils to walk to and meet you, again it is important that your YR child stays in the car with 

you. For other year groups a member of staff will bring your child to the carpark at 3.20 – 

Again please let us know if you need this arrangement via the school office.  

 

We will also be in contact with you tomorrow if your child receives Free School Meals about the 

provision for this. 

I have also been asked by West Sussex County Council to remind parents that they must let the 

school know if their child has a positive test result during the time that they are away from school. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Miss Bowers 
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